
 

Welcome to Kingsway Primary School  

 

We are delighted that you have shown an interest in joining our school at this very exciting time. Over the past 18 

months, KPS has undergone a significant transformation and is rapidly improving.  We hope to realise a positive 

outcome at the next Ofsted inspection, which is due shortly.   

We are excited to now be in the position of having appointed a substantive Head Teacher who has already been 

heavily involved in driving improvement for over a year. In that time, staff and governors have committed 

themselves passionately to responding to the changes that needed to take place following our Ofsted in February 

and visitors to the school have recognised the rapid development that is taking place.  We are continually developing 

our carefully designed and enjoyable curriculum to cater for the needs of our children and ensuring that children 

leave us being fully prepared for their future lives. Visits from the local authority and our school improvement 

adviser have recognised the strides we have made with maths, reading and writing and we look forward to 

showcasing to Ofsted the improvements that have been made. 

As a result of a teaching partner and wider staff re-structure, the school has a number of new roles.  We are seeking 

dedicated and able professionals with passion and ability to make a difference to children’s lives to join the team of 

established and new faces at our school. We hope to find the best candidates to be part of our team as the school 

moves in to the next phase of its development. 

About our School 

Established just over a decade ago, the school has grown to become a large primary catering for up to 420 children 

from Reception to Year 6, with an attached 60 place nursery an children’s centre.  

 

Children and families are at the centre of everything we do: our pastoral and teaching teams develop trusted and 

supportive connections with parents to ensure the best starting point for the children to realise high levels of 

achievement in their lives. 

 

Our vision and values ensure an exceptional educational experience that meets needs of our school and wider 

community. Kindness, Perseverance and Success capture our core belief that children will feel happy and safe 

through kind and caring relationships with others; they will learn to persevere to overcome challenges through 

determination and resilience; they will succeed: academically, physically, creatively and socially. 

 

Visitors to the school often comment on the excellent behaviour of the children, their strong attitudes to learning 

and the welcoming atmosphere. We hope our website is able to give you a further insight into our school, but to get 

a true sense of Kingsway Primary School, we would love for you to visit in person by contacting the school office.  

Due to the restrictions in place due to Covid 19, we are offering tours of the school with the HT or DHT after school 

only. We are disappointed that we cannot offer a true experience with all staff and children on site: we know you 

would really enjoy it. 

Thank you for your interest. 

 
 

Lee Pajak 

Headteacher 


